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REPUBLIC OF SERBIA 
BELGRADE BY-PASS PROJECT 

Public Enterprise “Roads of Serbia” of the Republic of Serbia represented by its 
Director within the framework of the European Investment Bank (EIB)  

ISSUES 

INVITATION FOR TENDERERS IN OPEN PROCEDURE  

FOR 

Consultancy Services for Supervision of Lot B3.2 
Construction of Bridge No.8 Over Sava River 

Near Ostruznica  
 

PE “Roads of Serbia” – the Employer has applied for the funds from the European Investment 
Bank – EIB (hereinafter referred to as “the Bank”) – towards the cost of the Consultancy Services 
for Supervision of Lot B3.2.  

The Employer hereby invites consulting firms and consortia to submit tenders for the following 
contract to be funded from parts of the proceeds of the European Investment Bank Loan, Belgrade 
By-pass Project, based on article 7, paragraph 1, item 2, sub-item (2) of Public procurement Law 
(“Official Gazette RS” no.124/12) and published tender documents: 

Consulting Services for the Supervision of Lot B3.2 - Construction of Bridge No.8 Over Sava River 
Near Ostruznica. 

This contract is expected to be implemented from December 2015 to February 2018. 

The selection of the Consultant will be based on the Quality and Cost Evaluation. 

Tendering for this Supervision of the Works is open to consulting firms and consortia of firms from 
any country. The successful consulting firm, or consortium, shall demonstrate that it has had 
extensive experience of supervising and managing similar projects nationally and internationally, 
upon which major national and international contracting firms were employed, as well as a 
substantial level of experience in the supervision, by its staff of nationally licensed roads and 
structural engineers, of bridge and road contracts in Serbia.  

Tender documents may be obtained on every working day between 10.00 a.m. and 14.00 p.m., 
starting from Thursday, 1st October 2015 from the PE “Roads of Serbia” office at Vlajkoviceva 19a 
street (first floor), Belgrade, upon submission of the Application of intent to obtain the Tender 
documents via fax to the number +381 11 30 34 832 or by e-mail to the following e-address: 
djurdja.stanovcic@putevi-srbije.rs.  

Interested tenderers may obtain further information from, and inspect and acquire the tender 
documents at the above address. 

Tender documents must be duly completed and delivered to the address below not later than 
Tuesday, 24th November 2015 (10.00 a.m., local time). Opening of tenders in the presence of the 



authorised tenderer’s representatives who chose to attend will be held the same day at 10.30 a.m. 
Documents received late will be rejected and returned unopened. 

 

Ms. Đurđa Stanovčić 

JP “Putevi Srbije”,  

Bulevar Kralja Aleksandra 282, 

 11000 Belgrade, Republic of Serbia 

e-mail: djurdja.stanovcic@putevi-srbije.rs 

Tel. +381 11 30 34 744, Fax. +381 11 30 34 832 
 


